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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Steve Roof  

Address 
1014 
Llano Drive 
Laplata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3013993790  

Email 
soapcarwash@verizon.net 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I own a business in Waldorf. I have watched dozens of my customers drop their membership because of the Charles county mask 
mandate. While most of my staff still continues to wear a mask( their choice) we don’t need more government overreach by making 
mask mandates something that will be turned on and off like a light switch. I don’t believe any government agency ( elected officials 
) should have that much power. It’s nothing more than a power grab by certain county commissioners. Let Charles county citizens 
decide on their own. If you feel like a mask protects you then you should wear one. But don’t tell others that don’t share your views 
that they have to as well.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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